SILVER FALLS KENNEL CLUB MEETING NOTES, MARCH 2012

Tuesday, March 27, 2012, Rock-N-Rogers (Eola Inn Site) West Salem

In attendance: Chuck Aylworth, Karen Houle, Michele Coburn, Dorian Mell, Patty Storkel, Terri Pope.

The Match Committee Meeting (no quorum) was called to order at 7:20 PM by Vice President Chuck Aylworth. Discussion followed about future direction & needs of the club. We need someone to help with preparation of application to AKC to become a licensed all breed club. We want to submit our application in the foreseeable future for the Marion/Polk/Yamhill County Area.

The Website needs much updating! We need the officers & their E-mail addresses listed on the web-mail page as well as those members willing to list their E-mail addresses & breeds (as resources).

The June 3, 2012 match at Phillips Field, Bush Pasture Park needs to be listed on the Club Web page as a flyer & a flyer needs to be created by Friday so that it can be taken to Chintimini Kennel Club Shows in Albany on the weekend. Terri Pope volunteered to put the flyer together and have Michele Coburn pick it up before going to the show. Patty recommended Michele Coburn to chair judge selection. Michele agreed to do that. Chuck will coordinate Obedience & Rally. There are new Rally regulations beginning soon. It was recommended to ask 4-H kids to steward.

Terri Pope agreed to coordinate hospitality and we will ask Dan to see if he can do the barbecue. Terri also has armbands that we can use for the match. Karen Houle agreed to coordinate ring stewards.

Future meetings were discussed. Saturday, April 28, 2012, will be the next meeting at My Dog 's Gym in Salem, where we would like to be introduced to some activities like agility and freestyle, whatever would be available. Our dogs will be welcomed. We will have a potluck there.

The Tuesdays have not produced a quorum at our meetings so we want to go back to Thursdays. We will try for May 17 at Rock-N-Rogers (Highway 22W). Patty will check to see if Dr. Julie DeMarco would be available to be a speaker for that meeting. With the June match it would be reasonable to not have another June Meeting.

Meeting was closed by Chuck Aylworth.

Notes by Karen Houle